Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
Division of State Fire Marshal
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Department of Financial Services, Division of State Fire Marshal, has issued an Amended Declaratory Statement on June 21, 2007, in RE: Petition for Declaratory Statement, Sonia Machen, Case #89161.

The original Declaratory Statement, rendered April 27, 2007, contains a scrivener’s error. The answer to the first question, part iii, should be that if the roof over the described terrace is greater than four feet in width, sprinklers may be required, at the option of the Fire Marshal, where the overhang is of noncombustible or limited combustible construction. The amended Declaratory Statement makes the correction.

A copy of the Amended Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Lesley Mendelson, Assistant General Counsel, 200 East Gaines Street, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0340 or by e-mailing your request to Lesley.Mendelson@fldfs.com.
